
 

  
 
January 2019 
 
 
 
Dear High School Applicant: 
 
The Northern California PGA Foundation and The Jim Langley Scholarship Fund are pleased to provide you with 
this Scholarship Application.  If you are seeking a career through secondary education and possess the fundamental 
values that this great game has to offer, then we invite you to submit an application.  Applications are accepted 
annually January 1st through June 1st.  
 
All eligible candidates for scholarship should be graduating high school seniors residing within the boundaries of 
the Northern California PGA Section. We encourage all candidates to complete the application and return it as 
soon as possible in order to take advantage of this wonderful scholarship that is funded by many generous golf 
industry partners. 
 
JIM LANGLEY SCHOLARSHIP: $2,000 
This is a $2,000 one-time scholarship which will be awarded to one male and one female high school student 
annually. 
 
PROCEDURE: 
Each applicant must submit a completed Application requesting consideration by The Jim Langley Scholarship 
Committee. The Committee will then review the information provided, and conduct an interview with the final 
candidates, and his/her parents or guardians.   
 
To be eligible for this scholarship, the applicant must be currently enrolled in school.  Please let the office know if 
you are going to receive any athletic or academic scholarship from the college you plan to attend, as NCAA specified 
rulings may affect your eligibility for our scholarship.  
 
If you feel you would qualify for the Jim Langley Scholarship, please fill out the enclosed Application and return it 
as soon as possible to: 

NCPGA Foundation 
Jim Langley Scholarship Committee 

411 Davis Street, Suite 103 
Vacaville, CA  95688 

APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN JUNE 1, 2019 
 
If you have any questions concerning this program please contact the Northern California PGA Section office at 
(707) 449-4742. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Maul 
Managing Director 


